
GET Committee 

From: 	 Laura <loisg@hawaii.edu > 

Sent: 	 Monday, January 21, 2019 11:02 AM 
To: 	 GET Committee; Kelly King; Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Tamara A. Paltin; Shane 

M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura; Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us  
Subject: 	 I am opposed to business as usual in the selection of Department Heads 

I am distressed to see the appointments being made by Mayor Victorino as Department and Deputy Department 

Heads as these are part of the old guard and don't signify a move toward important change in our County. 

I am especially concerned by Pat Wong, Ed Kushi, Michelle McLean, Jordan Hart and Will Spence. These people 

signify business as usual. I voted for change and will be watching carefully to see if you all will stand solid in your 

commitment to bring about new blood, new ideas, new ways forward into the County administration. 

Please do not vote for these appointments. 

Sincerely, 

Lois Greenwood, Ph.D. 

Retired Full Professor, UH-Maui College 

37 year resident of Maui 


